
February 2021

Home of the HAWKS

School Information

● School Hours

Monday 8:15am-1:00pm

Tues-Fri 8:15am-3:00pm

● Office Hours

Mon-Fri 7:15am-3:45pm

● Office Numbers

623-523-8550        
623-523-8561(FAX)       
623-523-8553  (Attendance Line)

Sonoran Info

● Facebook:  
@SonoranHeightsEL

● Twitter: @SOHESHawks
● Instagram: 

@soheshawks
● YouTube: @DysartUSD

www.dysart.org/sonoranheights

PTA Info

www.sonoranheightspta.com // 
sohespta@gmail.com

Greetings Hawk Families!

We have entered the heart of the year.  It is time to remain focused on our last 
couple months of instruction before our state assessment, the AzM2.  At this 
point in time, the Arizona Department of Education is still planning to administer 
the assessment to all third through eighth graders.  As a campus we have 
reviewed, planned and prepared our instruction for the rest of the year.  We 
have taken a prescriptive approach to ensure that we meet the needs of all 
students.  As we approach the AzM2 state assessment in April, we will also be 
having a district benchmark assessment along the way in late February to use 
as a gauge of where our students are at in relation to the standards. 

Communication and collaboration are two very important characteristics we 
believe in at Sonoran Heights.  We will be inviting you and your child for parent 
teacher conferences coming up during the week of February 8th.  We look 
forward to seeing you virtually and continue our partnership together.

Thank you,

Andrew Frazier

http://www.dysart.org/sonoranheights
http://www.sonoranheightspta.com

